
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

The City of Anniston will be receiving sealed bids for Residential Solid Waste Collection and Disposal until Tuesday August 16, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., Central Time, in the Large Conference Room at City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, Alabama, and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud.

All bid documents are available for review Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 4309 McClellan Blvd., Anniston, and AL. Copies of bid documents may be obtained at this office. 

The City of Anniston reserves the right to waive any informality or to reject any or all bids.
Direct all questions concerning procedures for responding to this ITB to the City Clerk at sbass@annistonal.gov. Such contact is to be for clarification purposes only.
Skyler Bass, City Clerk

